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Kindergarten - 8th 

Grade Calendar:  

Dec. 20-Jan. 11 
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Dec. 20 

Boysõ Basketball HOME 

Game 5th/6th at 4:15 p.m.  

7th/8th at 5:15 p.m.  

 

Dec. 21 

Dress-Down Day 

No Preschool 

11:30 a.m. Dismissal 

Christmas Break Begins 

 

Dec. 24-Jan. 7 

Christmas Break 

 

Jan. 8 

Classes Resume 

 

Jan. 9 

Chapel at 8:35 a.m. 

 

Jan. 10 

Reenrollment Packets  

Sent Home 

Boysõ Basketball AWAY 

Games 5th/6th at 4:15 p.m. 

7th/8th at 5:15 p.m. 

 

Jan. 11 

Spirit Gear Day 

2nd Quarter Ends 

Preschool Step-Up Day 

Boysõ Basketball AWAY 

Games 5th/6th at 4:15 p.m. 

7th/8th at 5:15 p.m. 
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Important Dates : 
 

January 21 

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 

Day - No School 

 

January 22 

Board Meeting 

Growing His kingdomé one student at a time 
Trinity Christian School  
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DRESS-DOWN DAY TOMORROW!  DRESS-DOWN DAY TOMORROW!    

CELEBRATE THE PRINCE OF PEACE THIS CHRISTMAS 
Peace is a word that gets thrown around a lot at Christmas. It's on cards, decorations and sometimes 
even lit up in bright lights. Peace at Christmas though is kind of an OXYMORON! It's a word that 
seems to stir a longing in all of us, yet it also seems hard to come by - especially at Christmas. I mean, 
seriously... there's a house to decorate, gifts to buy, meals to cook, relatives to connect with and loads 
of events to attend. How on earth are we expected to find peace in the midst of the extreme hubbub?  

Consider this: the circumstances of the first Christmas were very stressful, too. There was an           
unmarried, pregnant teenager. There was a scared but faithful fiancŞ. There was no room in the inn. 
There were smelly animals and scratchy straw. There was an unidentified star in the sky. 
Yet God gave the gift of prevailing peace in that story in the same way He longs to give our hearts the 
gift of peace. Perfect peace isn't dependent on circumstances. It comes from a steadfast, trusting heart. 
Let's start the Christmas season by intentionally growing our steadfastness, focusing our trust on God, 
who is faithful. The resulting peace will point to the Savior we're celebrating! 

I pray that you will all enjoy a wonderful time celebrating 
the birth of Christ with family, friends and special people. 
It is really an amazing time of the year to focus on what we 
truly believe as Christians and focus on the miracle gift that 
we were blessed with by our Lord and Savior. 

Celebrate the Prince of Peace! 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year TCS! 

Mr. V 
Administrator  

TOMORROW IS THE FINAL DAY OF 

OUR SHOE DRIVE!  

Thanks for your help!  
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Volunteer Nation:  
Thank you to those who have volunteered, parents and grandparents, during the first half of this school year! Just 
over 2,900 volunteer hours have been served so far ï WOW! We appreciate your time and commitment to     
serving, and being a great example to your kids. So many of these activities simply cannot happen without you!  
 

A friendly reminder: if you havenôt started to accrue your volunteer hours for this school year, please be advised 
that you should begin after Christmas break. The last half of the school year will seemingly go by quickly. We 
would rather have you serving than paying $25/unfulfilled volunteer hour at the end of the school year. If you 
need to brainstorm ways to meet your volunteer hour family quota, please feel free to email Mrs. Janine McDavitt 
at jmcdavitt@trinitychristian.info . 
 

UPCOMING NEEDS  

¶ Weekend Warriors Saturday, Jan. 5, 7-9 a.m.: help Mr. Kraker with extra cleaning around the school 

¶ LOTS of January Daily Needs for Morning Greeters, Recess and Lunch Helpers, Hot Lunch Servers (schedule 

found on the website or posted on the volunteer bulletin board in the office.)  

¶ Basketball concessions, Tuesday, Jan. 15, 5:15-6:30 p.m.: 2 people needed  

¶ ACSI Boys' Basketball Tournament, Friday, Jan. 25 afternoon/evening and Saturday, Jan. 26 morning/

afternoon: get bulk hours for admissions, concessions, and hall monitor. Possible need for scorekeepers. 

¶ Weekend Warriors, Saturday, Jan. 26, 7-9 a.m.: help Mr. Kraker with extra cleaning around the school; this 

additional session is to prepare for Open House, Sunday, Jan. 27. 

¶ Open House, Sunday, Jan. 27, 1:15-4:30 p.m.: be a tour guide or cafetorium host for prospective new families  
 

Please join the ñRemindò app for our volunteer group (TCSVolunteers), to be reminded the day before your daily 

volunteer serve via text or email (your choice), and be notified of last -minute needs. Instructions on how to sign 

up are available here. 
 

To find volunteer opportunities on the TCS website, hover over ñParents,ò click on ñVolunteer Opportunities,ò then 

ñVolunteer Needsò or simply click here. Please contact Mrs. Janine McDavitt at 815-577-9310, ext. 66, or 

jmcdavitt@trinitychristian.info  to sign up or for information.  

Chapel Notes I, by Alex R., Guest Contributor to the Son Times 

Guest Speaker: Mr. Kevin Lynch 

Wednesday, Mr. Lynch talked about how during the Christmas season, we focus on presents, food, and shopping and lose 
sight of God and what Christmas is really about. 

Main Points  

¶ When we get distracted from God, we lose sight of Him 

¶ Christmas is a time for Jesus 

¶ God is our Lifeguard 

When you get distracted, and donõt pay attention to God, our faith fails. In the Bible, when Jesus walked on water, He let 
Peter walk on water. All Peter had to do was focus on Jesus, but he focused on himself and started to drown, but Jesus 
helped Peter up. In the same way with us, all we have to do is focus on Jesus. We sometimes lose sight of Him, mostly    
during the Christmas season, and we drown like Peter did. But if we focus on Him, there will be a helping hand (Jesus) that 
will help us up. During this season, we get distracted by presents, food, and shopping for others when we should focus on 
the true meaning of Christmas, Jesus. We lose sight of Christõs birth by presents and all other things of Christmas. We 
should focus on Christõs birth because if He wasnõt born, our sins wouldnõt have been forgiven.  

EAT AT BUFFALO WILD WINGS THROUGH DECEMBER 
Our Buffalo Wild Wings fundraiser runs through Dec. 31. Bring the flier from page 4 of this newsletter and 
10% of your purchase will go straight to TCS! Remember to shop with SCRIP and earn even more! 
Would anyone on your Christmas list enjoy a BWW gift card? If so, shop with SCRIP and donüt forget to 
use our team code: M.  

mailto:jmcdavitt@trinitychristian.info
https://www.trinitychristian.info/sites/default/files/2018-07/remind%20instructions%202018-19.pdf
http://www.trinitiychristian.info
https://www.trinitychristian.info/volunteer-opportunities/volunteer-needs
mailto:jmcdavitt@trinitychristian.info
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BENEFIT TRINITY DURING YOUR HOLILDAY SHOPPING 
As you shop this Christmas season, please remember the easy ways that you can shop and bless Trinity 
Christian School at the same time. 

If you are shopping Amazon, please consider going to smile.amazon.com   instead. The Amazon Smile site 
has the same products and pricing as Amazon, but a portion of your purchase will go to Trinity Christian 
School. 

To do this, type in your browser, smile.amazon.com. You will be asked to sign in with your email address 
and Amazon password. Trinity Christian School is included in the Amazon Smile Charity Listings. To select 
our school, search Trinity Christian School Shorewood. TCS will then be linked to your Amazon Smile 
Account and every time you shop Amazon Smile, you will bless TCS. 

Online shopping is also a great opportunity to use SCRIP while you shop! Many retailers have ScripNow 
available. Just visit www.shopwithscrip.com and order ScripNow before your online shopping. Use the 
code from the SCRIP when you check out from your favorite retailers. 

Thank you so much for supporting Trinity Christian School! Merry Christmas and happy shopping!! 

CONTRIBUTE A SILENT AUCTION ITEM  
Plans are underway for Trinity Christian Schoolõs Annual Benefit Event 2019! One of the highlights of this event is the  
Silent Auction. First, we would like to welcome our new Silent Auction Coordinator, Mrs. Kendra Albers! She will work 
closely with Ms. Michelle Boisvert to organize this special segment of the evening. Thank you to all our TCS families who 
have been extremely generous contributing to the success of this auction in the past. Once again, we would like to extend 
the opportunity for your business and surrounding local businesses to donate. If you have items or packages with a        
minimum value of $25 that represents your organization or know of a business that would give generously or provide     
services for us, please contact Mrs. Toya Thomas at tthomas@trinitychristian.info, or at 815-577-9310, ext. 54., to get 
more information and find out how your donation can be a blessing to TCS! Items to consider donating are a time share, 
sporting event or concert tickets, gift basket or certificates. Please let us know what kind od donation you would like to  
include by Friday, Feb. 15. Last, but not least, a very special thanks to Mrs. Jorie Kulczak, who has done an outstanding 
job coordinating the Silent Auction in the past. Happy Holidays to you and your family, as we anticipate wonderful things 
happening at TCS in the new year ahead!! 

END-OF-YEAR GIVING   

 Do you have some unfinished stewardship on your Christmas list? We would like to invite you to continue your 

generosity toward and partnership with Trinity Christian School as we equip our students to be Disciples of Christ.  
 

There are multiple ways to bless TCS and our students with your end of year contribution:  

1.  Gifts by check may be mailed to TCS at 901 Shorewood Dr., Shorewood, IL 60404.  

2.  Gifts by credit card may be made through our website via this link Trinity Christian School Donate Now.  

*Donations must be postmarked or charged on or before Monday, Dec. 31, 2018 to be considered a charitable 

contribution for tax year 2018.  
 

Thank you for the wonderful gift of your service, support, and stewardship for TCS. May God bless you and your 

family throughout the coming year. Merry Christmas!  

CHECK FOR UPDATED GRANDPARENT DAY PHOTOS 
New photos have been added to the Grandparentõs Day album. Please check them out at this link:                    

https://qq0u.app.link/e/LRl6NXxcNR                          

MISS THE SCRIP DEADLINE? ./ 7/22)%3Ȧ 
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